
Petworth Recreation Center: 

Community Meeting 

December 3, 2019 



Agenda: 
1. Introduction 

2. Project Overview 

3. Updates since our last meeting 

4. Final Plans & Rendering 

5. Next Steps 

6. Contact Information 

7. Community Discussion 

Rules of the Road: 
Welcome! Thank you for your participation.  

• Please Hold all questions until the end of the 

presentation.  

• Sign-In Before you leave. 
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• Poured-In-Place Rubber (PIP) versus 

Engineered Wood Fiber (EWF) 

  

• Community raised new founded 

concerns over possible elevated levels 

in lead  

  

• Community organized and wrote DPR 

to reconsider using PIP and use EWF 

instead 

 

• DPR and DGS gave great weight and 

consideration to these emails 

 

• A final decision was made to move 

forward as previously planned with PIP 

  

• Petworth Public Survey results from over 

650 people last year found  

Updates Since Our Last Meeting:  
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Poured-In-Place Rubber (PIP) 

 

Pros:  
• fully ADA compliant  

• strong and durable  

• little maintenance for 5-10 years  

• does not need high maintenance in intensive 

use areas  

• low lifetime cost 

 

Cons:  
• can heat up when not shaded 

• needs full replacement in 5-15 years  

• higher initial cost 
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Engineered Wood Fiber 

(EWF) 
 

Pros:  
• natural material  

• remains cooler than synthetic materials  

• lower installation cost  

 

Cons:  
• high daily, weekly, monthly maintenance to 

ensure ADA compliance  

• high maintenance costs 

• very high lifetime costs 
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Prevention Plan : 
 

• New shade sails are being installed in both playgrounds as part of the current plan 

• New trees are being installed in the southwest of both playgrounds for long term canopy 

shade  

• The Manufacturer will share an MSDS Report which we will post online to ensure there are no 

elevated lead levels 





























NEXT STEPS: 
 
 

 

•  FINALIZE THE PERMIT SET OF DRAWINGS 

 

• SUBMIT PLANS FOR PERMITS 

 

• CONSTRUCTION PHASE TO START SPRING 

2020 

 

• PARK TO REOPEN EARLY SUMMER 2020 

 

 
 

 



Contact Information 

 

Department of General Services (DGS) 
 

John Stokes, Community Engagement and Outreach 
John.stokes@dc.gov 

 

Department of Parks & Recreation (DPR) 
 

Peter Nohrden, ASLA / Project Manager 
peter.nohrden@dc.gov 

 
 
 

mailto:Peter.Nohrden@dc.gov

